
 

ELDERS 

Norman Butler 1st 759.2225 

Al Franklin 560.5605 

Randy Quillin 570.1705 

Duke Underwood 749-3181 

Kirk Underwood 882.4777 

Dave Awdish 560.3130 

Ray Arnett 
Zane Downs 

564.1173 

   402.730.6187 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 

Church Telephone                                                                           565.9740 

Church School                                                                                565.8257 

Pastor John Clark                                                                  940.249.2735 

pastorjohnclark@gmail.com 

Pam Clark                                                                               970.783.8701 

clark.nurse@gmail.com 

Head Deacon: Ed Dunn                                                                    799.2892 

Church Secretary: Donna Dennison                                               560.8645 

 Bulletin Info:                                                               cortezsda@gmail.com 

Church Clerk: Leita Hughes                                                           

Prayer Chain Coordinator: April Wright                                 970-903-0766 

Cortez church website                                  cortezco.adventistchurch.org 

Church School website                                       cortezadventistschool.org 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Welcome and Happy Sabbath to everyone! We pray that 

you experience the presence of God today as we come 

together to worship Him!   
 

                                           
We welcome all of our guests this morning and invite everyone downstairs for a fellowship 
meal following our worship service.  

 
Our evangelistic series presented by Pastor John, “Revelation, Good news? or Bad news?” 

continues through October 29th.   
 

Dominoes will be beginning again every Thursday afternoon at 2:00pm in the Dorcus room.  
Come enjoy an afternoon of fun and fellowship.  Everyone is welcome!  Use the church 

entrance in the alley.  
 

Coming on October 29th will be our annual Hayride and bonfire at 6pm.  Meet at the Kirk 

Underwood driveway.  Bring your hotdogs to roast and Sharon will provide condiments and 
hot chocolate.  

 
The family of Kent Anderson wants to thank our church family for the support that was given 

us through the last few weeks culminating in Kent’s memorial. Thank you all who came to 
support us and show your love for Kent.  We especially want to thank the members who 

prepared food for all the guests.  We are blessed to be part of such a caring community. 
 

The family of Aileen Maxwell would like to express their sincere thanks and appreciation for 
the outpouring of love and support provided to us by the church family during the recent loss 

of their precious mother.  They would specifically like to thank:  Pastor and Pam Clark, Donna 
Hagelgantz, Leigh Bradley, Myrna Haley, Jeanne Gafford, Sandy Wilson, April Wright, and 

Sharon Underwood.  The lunch they provided with such care, enabled us to be in the company 

of family and friends, some not seen in years.  Also, thankyou for the beautiful plant sent in 
honor of Aileen.  

 
Heads Up!  Pie auction is coming Saturday, November 12th.  Start planning now what items you 

can donate to help our church school at this fun fundraiser.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     5 4 0 W 4 th S t .  C o r t e z , C O 8 1 3 2 1 

                      9 7 0 . 5 6 5 . 9 7 4 0 

                      w w w . c o r t e z s d a . c o m 

                       cortezco.adventistchurch.org 
 

 

 

 

                October 22, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Cortez Seventh-Day 

    Adventist Church 
 

 

“You are worthy, O Lord, To receive 

glory and honor and power; For You 

Created all things, And by Your 

will they exist and were created.” 

Revelation 4:11 

THOUGHT SPOT 

mailto:pastorjohnclark@gmail.com
mailto:clark.nurse@gmail.com
mailto:cortezsda@gmail.com


 
        

       Welcome to our worship service    

       today! It is our prayer that you will    

     be strengthened by the love and   

    grace of Jesus as we worship together. 

BIBLE STUDY 

Sabbath October22, 2022 

9:30 am 

Children & Youth 

 

Kindergarten/Cradle Roll/Primary                                                

Sharon Underwood, Pam Clark, DeeDee Franklin 

 

Junior                                                                                 Grades 5-6 

Mark and Heather Foster 

Adults 
Kirk Underwood                                                                    Fellowship Hall 
Dave Awdish                                                                                Sanctuary 
Cathy Lewis                                                                           Adventurer Room

 
WORSHIP 

 

Welcome & Announcements                                            Randy Quillin              

 

Praise Song 
How Great Thou Art/How Great is Our God 

Psalm 34 

 

Children’s Story and Song                             Roger Beckermeyer Sr 

 
Hallelu Hallelu 

(Children’s offering goes to our Church School) 
 

Offering                                                     Local Conference Advance 

 

Praise Songs 
It is Well 

Lord You’re Beautiful 

 

Praise and Testimony                                                     Randy Quillin  

               

Sermon                              Creation Speaks            Pastor John Clark 

 

Closing Song                                                               Lord I need You       

Benediction 

 

 Worship Leader                                                                                          Cathy Lewis 

      Elder                                                                                                    Randy Quillin 

   Deacon                                                                                                     Keith Bean 
  

                            

            PRAYER & PRAISE 
Praise: 

Rain 

Request: 

Ron Zimmerman 

Jynaya Wright-School 

Deborah’s Daughter 

Pam’s Mother 

Tom Roanhorse 

 

*If you have a prayer request, please send it to Donna 

@cortezsda@gmail.com.                      

      

Financial Summary 

September Budget:  6650.00 

Received:  6436.89 

October Budget:  6650.00 

Received:  

 

 

 

 

Speaker-Pastor 

Elder-Duke Underwood 

Deacon-Tyler Underwood 

Children’s Story-Randy Quillin 
 

Al Franklin 10-22 

Emma Foster 10-23 

Jordyn Dennison 10-23 

Johnson Roanhorse 10-27 

Amanda Osborn 10-28 

 

 

Next Sabbath 

10-29 

 

 Hayride and Bonfire 

 

 

 
Birthdays 

 

6:27 pm Sabbath Ends 

7 pm Revelation Good or Bad 

7 pm Revelation Good or Bad 

7 pm Revelation Good or Bad 

Adventurers and Pathfinders 

7 pm Revelation Good or Bad 

7 pm Revelation Good or Bad 

6:20 pm Sabbath Begins 

 

 

 

 

 

7:20 pm Sabbath Begins 

 

Today 

 

Sunday 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

 

Friday   
         

 

 

 

THIS  WEEK 

 Thought  

Spot 
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